
A1:  Britain’s  Longest  Road
returns  to  the  TV  screens
next week

A1: Britain’s Longest Road returns to the TV screens next week
for Series Three, which is due to be broadcast at 11am on BBC
One from next Monday 24 September for two weeks until Friday 5
October.

From Monday 8 October, BBC One is also planning to repeat five
episodes from Series One which will again air at 11am each
weekday.

This documentary series follows the people working round the
clock on Britain’s longest and most iconic road as they strive
to keep traffic moving and the public safe.

This includes a number of Police Scotland Road Policing crews,
and each episode usually includes several segments showing
their work.

Each episode is available on the BBC iPlayer shortly after
transmission.
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